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Comments: The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) offers a favorable opinion of the Peloncillo

FireScape project based on the draft environmental assessment and encourages coordination with NMED's

Smoke Management Program regarding any planned burning activities to ensure those activities meet desired air

quality and air monitoring conditions. NMED also recommends heeding the recommendation of NMED's Surface

Water Quality Bureau (SWB) regarding buffers and permits. 


